
CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING REPORT
Bylaw 20932 - To allow a new high-rise building and the continued use of an existing
high-rise building, Wîhkwêntôwin (Oliver)

Administration Recommendation

That Bylaw 20932 be given the appropriate readings.

History

At the September 9, 2024, City Council Public Hearing, Bylaw 20932 - To allow a new high-rise
building and the continued use of an existing high-rise building, Wîhkwêntôwin (Oliver), was
postponed to the October 1, 2024, City Council Public Hearing.

Attachment

September 9, 2024, City Council Public Hearing, Bylaw 20932 - To allow a new high-rise building
and the continued use of an existing high-rise building, Wîhkwêntôwin (Oliver) (Item 3.18)
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